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BBEDC is a strong advocate for regulations, policies, and programs to reverse the flow of limited entry
permits out of the Bristol Bay region. It bears repeating that the out-migration of permits is one of the
most detrimental economic events in the Bristol Bay region. The loss or gain of a permit can be hugely
significant in communities such as ours, with community population ranging from 2 to 2,500. A single
limited entry permit can create the equivalent of at least 3 jobs supporting potentially 3 households, plus,
through the multiplier affect, spins off more jobs that support even more households.

People often ask what BBEDC is doing to reverse the flow of permits. The answer is more than many
people might realize.

BBEDC'’s goal, first and foremost, is not simply to put permits in the hands of residents but rather
to establish successful commercial fishing operations. While putting a permit in a residents hands
is essential, it is only the beginning.

Today’s commercial fishers must be independent small business operators with one eye on their nets and
the other on their bottom line. We strive to prevent migration of permits out of the region by providing
clients with services, assistance, education, and information sufficient to allow resident fishers and
permit holders to independently and successfully manage their fishing operation.

The Bristol Bay Permit Brokerage is not traditional brokerage but a program of BBEDC. In recent
years we have assisted an average of 170 clients each year with permit renewals, permit transfers,
buying or selling permits, personal financial assessments, loan applications, and Coast Guard
documentation. We also act as a CFEC intermediate for emergency and permanent transfers as well as
permit and vessel license renewals.

Our Emergency Transfer Grant Program began in 2012 as a way to enhance access to temporary
fishing permits by residents. The objective is to act as a step towards permanent permit ownership. It
allows the participant to gain experience operating a commercial fishing business as a feasible income
generating activity. Participants may receive a grant of up to 50% of the total emergency transfer cost
(we call it a lease) providing they fulfill the qualifications. In 2015, 11 of our Emergency Transfer Grant
participants are using the ET Grant program as the stepping-stone towards permit ownership. In total,
we have invested over $778,000 since 2012 in the Emergency Transfer Grant program and have
awarded 120 grants.

BBEDC created the Permit Loan Program in 2008 and it is the first of its kind. The program has a
menu of benefits provided in conjunction with a loan from either CFAB or the State of Alaska Division
of Economic Development.






